
 

 

 
 

September 16, 2014 
 
 
JESSICA KARLS-RUPLINGER, CO-DIRECTOR 
SCOTT GROSZ, CO-DIRECTOR                      VIA HAND DELIVERY AND EMAIL 
LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL RULES CLEARINGHOUSE 
1 E MAIN ST STE 401  

MADISON WI  53703 
 
 

Re: Submission of Proposed Rule for Review (SS 016-014) 
 
Dear Ms. Karls-Ruplinger and Mr. Grosz: 
 
In accordance with Wis. Stat. § 227.15 (1), the Department of Employee Trust Funds is 
submitting a proposed rule change for Clearinghouse review.  Enclosed please find a copy of 
the proposed amendments of the administrative rule relating to Technical and Minor Substantive 
Changes in Existing ETF Administrative Rules.  I also have enclosed the following documents: 
(1) Notice of Public Hearing for this rule, which includes an analysis and text of the proposed 

rule change (2) Notice of Submittal to Joint Legislative Council Staff for the rule and (3) Fiscal 
Estimate and Economic Impact Analysis. 
 
A public hearing on the proposed rule has been scheduled for October 27, 2014, at 1:00 p.m. in 
Conference Room GB at the Department of Employee Trust Funds, 801 West Badger Road, 
Madison, Wisconsin. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ David H. Nispel 

 
David H. Nispel 
General Counsel 
Telephone: (608) 264-6936 
FAX:  (608) 267-0633 
e-mail:   david.nispel@etf.state.wi.us 
 
Enclosures 
 

cc:  Secretary Mike Huebsch, Department of Administration (via email) 
      Governor Scott Walker (via email) 
      Jeff Renk, Senate Chief Clerk (via email) 
      Patrick Fuller, Assembly Chief Clerk (via email) 
      Wisconsin Administrative Rules Web Site (via email) 
      State Budget Office Administrative Rules (via email) 

STATE OF WISCONSIN 

Department of Employee Trust Funds 
Robert J. Conlin  

SECRETARY 

 

801 W Badger Road 

PO Box 7931 

Madison WI  53707-7931 

 

1-877-533-5020 (toll free) 

Fax (608) 267-4549 
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